
               INSKIP ST. PETER’S C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
               Learning, Loving and Living with Jesus 

 

              Compassion Friendship Respect Forgiveness Trust Thankfulness 
 

Keep your roots deep in Jesus Christ the Lord, build your lives on him  
and always be thankful.  Colossians 2:7 

 

Newsletter for Week Commencing Monday 3rd June 2024 
 

Welcome to our last half term of the school year, it’s a time packed full with learning, 
assessments, fun and hopefully warm weather! 

  

 

We welcome Mrs Hill to our staff, she will be in the reception office from 8.45am till 
3.45pm daily so do pop in at the beginning or end of the day to see her if you have any 
queries.  
 

 

Don’t forget to bring into school your jumble on Friday so that our Friends can sort it 
after school and arrange our stalls so that the sale is ready to open at 10am on Saturday 
morning! 
 

 

Please remember that we have a pupil at our school who has a severe allergic reaction 

to nuts and sesame, therefore we ask for your cooperation in not sending nut and sesame 

food stuffs into school in your child’s lunchbox. 

Please do not make sandwiches using seeded bread, rolls with sesame seed topping, 

bread sticks with sesame, hummus or any products containing tahini or snack bars 

containing sesame. 

Please do not send packs of nuts, Peanut butter sandwiches, fruit and cereal bars 

that contain nuts, chocolate bars or sweets that contain nuts or cakes made with 

nuts. 

If you are unsure if your foods include these ingredients, please check the products 

allergen list on its packaging. 

Children suffering from such allergies can be affected and then become seriously ill very 

quickly after accidentally eating, touching or coming into contact with surfaces which 

have been contaminated with nuts and sesame. Thank you for your support in helping us 

provide a safe environment for all our pupils. 

 

 
 



 
School Calendar   (New items in bold) 
 

Friday 7th June Drop your jumble at school for tomorrow’s sale 

Saturday 8th June Jumble Sale 10am – 12pm in the School Hall 

Friday 14th June Library Van Visit 

Friday 21st June Sports Day 

Friday 28th June Non–Uniform Day 

Monday 1st July Move Up Day 

Tuesday 2nd July Lower School Educational Visit 

Thursday 4th July Middle School and Upper School Educational Visit 

Saturday 6th July Summer Fayre 

Thursday 11th and Friday 12th July Year 5 and 6 Bikeability Training 

Tuesday 16th July Dress rehearsal of Panto Pandemonium! Upper 
School’s end of term performance  

Tuesday 16th July End of Term Disco 

Wednesday 17th July Year 6 Leavers Fun Day 

Thursday 18th July 2pm performance of Panto Pandemonium! 
 Upper School’s end of term performance  

Thursday 18th July 6pm performance of Panto Pandemonium!  
Upper School’s end of term performance 

Friday 19th July School ends for pupils for the summer 

Wednesday 4th September School reopens for pupils 



If you’d like the opportunity to win free family entry to this year’s Great Eccleston Show 
then get your child to design a front cover for the Show Catalogue. Please make sure your 

child’s entry has been handed into Mrs Hill at school by Monday 24th June. Good Luck! 

 


